AMBASSADOR OF INDIA भारत का राजदूत



29 September 2014

Dear Ms. Yui.

Thank you for your dated 25 September 2014 inviting me to attend the 15th JPHMA Homoeopathy Congress at the Tokyo Chamber of Commerce and Industry on 18-19 October 2014.

While I commend all the efforts you and your organisation are making to spread awareness about Homoeopathy in Japan, I regret to inform you that due to prior commitments I shall not be able to attend the event.

However, as requested by you, I am sending a message for the occasion for appropriate use at your end.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

(Deepa Gopalan Wadhwa)

Ms. Torako Yui

Chairperson
Japanese Homoeopathic Foundation
2-2-3 Tamagawadai,
2nd Floor Yato No. 3 Bldg.
Setagaya-ku
Tokyo 158-0096

Embassy of India, 2-2-11 Kudan Minami, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 102 0074
Telephone: +81-3-3265-5036 Fax: +81-3-3262-2301; Email: pstoamb@Indembassy-tokyo.gov.in